
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),   
 
The Parents’ Association (PA) committee would like to invite you to the 2021 AGM which 
will be held online via Microsoft Teams on Tuesday 28th Sept at 8pm. You can join the 
meeting via this link: 
 
PA AGM Tues 28th Sept @ 8pm 
 
The goal of the Parents' Association is to support the school in providing the best possible 
experience for our daughters. The PA is run by a committee of five elected members. All 
parents and guardians of a child enrolled in Holy Faith Clontarf are automatically members 
of the PA. In addition, there are two parent representatives on the Board of Management 
(BOM).   
 
Meetings are held monthly, online for the time being but we hope this will change in the 
near future. The current committee: Máire Ní Chléirigh (Chair), Louise Mc Kenna (Secretary), 
Clarissa Bryans (Treasurer), Elaine Feeney (Communications Officer) and myself Julie Way 
(Chair), will step down at the end of the AGM. A new committee will be elected during the 
next ordinary meeting to be held on Tuesday October 5th at 8pm. We invite nominations to 
fill the above positions by email to paholyfaithclontarf@outlook.ie before close of business 
on Monday 4th October please.  
 
Despite restrictions on meeting in person, the PA were involved in some activities this past 
year including the Halloween Art competition which was very popular as well as setting up a 
series of careers talks for the senior cycle girls and organising the photographs for the 6th 
Year’s year book. We do hope to have a social event to mark the graduation of the class of 
2021 as well as some fundraising and social events in the coming months. More details of 
which will be shared at the AGM. 
 
I would like to thank Ms. Gogarty and Ms. Molloy for joining PA meetings throughout the 
year and for their support at all times in the PA activities. I particularly want to thank fellow 
committee members for all their work in representing the parent body and their generosity 
in time and effort for the benefit of all the school community.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at an event, hopefully in person, in the coming year.  
 
Best wishes,  
 Julie Way 
PA Chair 2020/2021 


